
SLO Newcomers Virtual General Meeting 
Wednesday, May 5, 2021 

Webinar Presentation, 1:00 p.m. on Zoom 
 

 
 

 

The Board of Directors of SLO Newcomers is continuing to follow the CDC social distancing guidelines while 
keeping the membership entertained, informed and included. The zoom link for the San Luis Obispo 
Newcomers meeting will be open at 12:45 please login few minutes early so that we can smooth out any 
technical difficulties to be able to start the presentation promptly at 1 PM. You will need to download the 
program from Zoom.us, and have your phone or an active microphone and camera.  
 

The Zoom link and password will be provided in an email before the meeting. 

 Link to the April Webinar. Learn more about SLO history: Non-White History of San Luis Obispo 

https://mcusercontent.com/bc6aaba5b5479224c69bcb6f9/files/27943af0-e885-4f7e-bd4d-

9bc0b31fd846/SLO_Newcomers_Recorded_April_Presentation.pdf 
 

https://slonewcomers.us19.list-manage.com/track/click?u=bc6aaba5b5479224c69bcb6f9&id=21a810d759&e=80d664746f
https://slonewcomers.us19.list-manage.com/track/click?u=bc6aaba5b5479224c69bcb6f9&id=21a810d759&e=80d664746f

